
 

 

2021 SENIORS: 
Please order your Cap & Gown by 

Wednesday, February 10th  

to avoid Late Fees! 
 

Go to the Florida Balfour website: 

www.balfourFL.com 

Enter your School Name, Submit and 

then click on ‘CAP & GOWN’ 

Please disregard this message if you have 
already placed your C&G Order. 

 
If you have questions, please contact 
Balfour directly: traditions@balfourFL.com 

 
Thank You! 
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